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Dear Sirs,  
 
BROOKLANDS  FARM  DEVELOPMENT  
 
I wish to OBJECT to proposed development of the Brooklands Farm site in Whitstable for the following reasons: 
 
Additional housing will be detrimental to an already inadequate sewage system, meaning more sewage being 
discharged into the sea.  This is already proving to be harmful to sea life and a huge risk to public health.  With 
regard to fresh water supply, it will put extra burden on the system and result in more pressure on an already 
neglected supply pipework.  This in itself will cause flooding and road closures for repairs.   
 
More traffic on our roads.  It is already far more difficult and time consuming to drive in and around the area.  More 
pollution. 
 
There will be more strain on our local health system where it is already difficult, if not impossible, see a GP or an 
NHS dentist and it will mean far extra a burden on our nearest hospitals. 
 
It will deprive Whitstable of valued countryside and prove harmful to wildlife.  In general it will deprive us of to our 
right to fresh open spaces, to breath fresh air and will be detrimental to our well-being. 
 
To sum it up -  I OBJECT  to this proposed development. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Frances Rickson 
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